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STORYTELLER 
It was a special day for 
Caillou, so special that he 
got up as early as he could, 
because he didn’t want to miss 
a thing! 

CAILLOU 
Perfect! 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou wanted to look extra 
nice today. He was proud that 
he was getting dressed all by 
himself! 

CAILLOU 
No Gilbert! I have to get 
ready! 

MOM 
Good morning Caillou! Time to 
get up! Caillou! You’re 
already up! And you dressed 
yourself! 

CAILLOU 
I’m going to work with Daddy! 

MOM 
Oh yes, that’s right! It’s the 
father and son day at Daddy’s 
office, isn’t it? 

CAILLOU 
Un huh! 

DAD 
Ah…ah…achooooo! 

MOM 
Hmm, sounds like Daddy’s awake. 
Let’s go get Rosie and have 
some breakfast! 

CAILLOU 
Look Mommy, I’m making 
breakfast! 
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MOM 
I can see that, Caillou. Can I 
help? Breakfasts always taste 
better at the table! 

DAD 
Goob mornig, everyone. 

CAILLOU 
Hee hee, you sound funny, 
Daddy! 

DAD 
My nosed is a little stuffed 
up. 

CAILLOU 
Ahhh! 

MOM 
That was fast! Where are you 
going?  

CAILLOU 
To get my knapsack! 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou couldn’t wait to be on 
his way to work with his 
Daddy! 

DAD 
Ah…achoo! Okay, Caillou! 

MOM 
You don’t sound too good. 

DAD 
I’ll be fine!  

ROSIE 
Daddy! 

MOM 
Honey, Maybe you shouldn’t… 

DAD 
Today’s a big day! 
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CAILLOU 
Hurry Mommy! Here you go 
daddy! Let’s go. 

DAD 
Good-bye Rosie… ah…ah…Achoo! 

MOM 
Are you sure you’re okay? 

DAD 
I’m fine. 

MOM 
Hmm, feels like you’ve got a 
fever. I don’t think you 
should go to work today. I 
don’t think daddy’s well 
enough to go to work Caillou. 

CAILLOU 
Ohhh! 

DAD 
Sorry, Caillou, I think 
mommie’s right. But I promise, 
as soon as I’m better, we’ll 
go to my office, okay? 

CAILLOU 
But we have to go! 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou was very disappointed, 
because he had been waiting 
all week for this day! 

MOM 
Honey, you better go upstairs 
and lay down. 

DAD 
Yeah… I think you’re right. 

MOM 
I know your upset, but we all 
get sick sometimes. 
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ROSIE 
Daddy sick. 

MOM 
We’ll just have to take really 
good care of Daddy, to help 
him get better, OK? 

CAILLOU 
OK. 

MOM 
I’m gonna check on Daddy. Why 
don’t you think of things we 
could do to help him get 
better. 

CAILLOU 
Okay… Teddy, you’re sick too! 
You have to go back to bed! 

MOM 
It’s a low fever, but it’s a 
fever, no doubt about it. I’ll 
be right back with some 
medicine. 

DAD 
A-achoo! Well, what do we have 
here? 

CAILLOU 
Teddy’s sick too. 

DAD 
Maybe you should take his 
temperature. 

CAILLOU 
He’s got a fever. Teddy needs 
some medicine too! Stay there 
Daddy! 

DAD 
Okay, Dr. Caillou. I won’t 
move a muscle! 
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CAILLOU 
Mommy, Teddy needs some 
medicine! 

MOM 
Oh, Teddy’s sick too? Hmm, 
something to drink would be a 
good idea. 

CAILLOU 
I’ll get it. Here Mommy! 

MOM 
There! Now let’s take this up 
to our patients! 

CAILLOU 
Drink your juice, Daddy, it 
will make you better! Teddy 
too! 

DAD 
Yes sir, Dr. Caillou, we will. 

CAILLOU 
If you drink all your juice, 
you’ll get better! 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou had forgotten all 
about going to daddy’s office. 
He was too busy taking care of 
teddy and daddy. He loved 
being their doctor. 

DAD 
Do you want to be a doctor 
when you grow up Caillou? 

CAILLOU 
Yes! I’m helping daddy get 
better! 

MOM 
Do you think there’s anything 
else we could do to make him 
get well? 
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CAILLOU 
Oh! I know! 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou had remembered the one 
thing that made him feel 
better when he was sick.  

CAILLOU 
You’re going to make daddy all 
better! I remembered Grandma 
brought me this when I was 
sick! Can I give it to Daddy? 

MOM 
That would be nice. And didn’t 
grandma also bring you a get 
well card? 

CAILLOU 
Yes! Can we make daddy a card? 

MOM 
Why don’t we make a BIG get 
well card, and see what 
happens? 

ROSIE 
Okay! 

CAILLOU 
Okay! 

DAD 
Well, what’s all this? 

CAILLOU 
It’s a card to get better! 

DAD 
Just what I needed! 

CAILLOU 
I did that part! Rosie and Mom 
helped too! 

DAD 
Did you help too Gilbert? 
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CAILLOU 
Are you all better now Daddy? 

DAD 
Almost, but not quite. Maybe 
tomorrow. 

MOM 
The most important thing Daddy 
needs now is some rest. 

CAILLOU 
Can I read Daddy a bedtime 
story. 

DAD 
I would love that! 

MOM 
Why don’t you go and choose 
one of your favorite books. 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou wanted to choose the 
perfect story for daddy. 

CAILLOU 
Farmer Brown! 

MOM 
There once was a farmer, named 
Farmer Brown. Farmer Brown had 
a big farm, with lots of 
animals! 

CAILLOU 
Are you asleep yet, Daddy? 

DAD 
Not yet, but I’m getting 
sleepy! 

CAILLOU 
Hurry Mommy, Daddy’s getting 
sleepy! 
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MOM 
Some of these animals went 
Moooo! Others went Baaaa! 
Still others went Meow! 

EVERYONE 
Ha ha ha… 

STORYTELLER 
With Dr. Caillou, Rosie and 
Mommy to take care of him, it 
wasn’t long at all, before 
Daddy was well again, and able 
to take Caillou to his office 
for the day! 
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